UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHAPEL HILL, N. C.

DEPARTMENT OF
Puvsicar EpucAaTioON AND ATHLETICS

R. A. FETZER
DIRECTOR

July 2, 1938

Mr., Forrest V. Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Xansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

We have recently completed a new physical education
building and are now in the process of purchasing
necessary equipment for 1ts operation,

I am writing you specifically to ask that you please
give me the benefit of your experience relating to
basketball bankboards. We are trying to make a decl-
sion regarding the merits of the glass, steel, and
wood backboards from the players' and spectators' view-
points.

If you will be kind enough to write me your impressions
I shall sppreciate it immensely.

Sincere ly yours,

5 o A W%W <
R; A. FYetzer
Director of Athletics
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